
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Workshop for the Crystal Lake Planning and Zoning 
Commission is scheduled for Wednesday, January 16, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at the Crystal Lake City 
Hall located at 100 W. Woodstock Street at which time and place any person determining to be 
heard may be present.  
 

/s/ Tom Hayden, Chair 
City of Crystal Lake 
Planning and Zoning Commission 

 
TO BE PUBLISHED IN THE NORTHWEST HERALD ON JANUARY 14, 2019 
 


